

# Rox Ramblings

Rockville Elementary February 2022

### **School Happenings**

Our students and staff have been working hard and having fun! A few weeks were challenging due to staff and student absences, but hopefully we are on the other side of the peak season.

- \* Please remember that when your student is absent or in quarantine, it is important to communicate with your child's teacher and to keep up on assignments as much as possible.
- \* A huge shout out goes to our 5th grade student and staff for an amazing Tableau Museum event! Thank you for all of your research hard work.

## WE NEED YOUR BOTTLE CAPS!

Thanks to the grant writing efforts of Mrs.
Tyrrell and Mrs.
Newnum, as well as a creative donation by Futurex, Rockville Elementary School will provide students with "Buddy Benches" on the school playground.

Student council would like to begin the collection of plastic bottle caps. Students can bring clean bottle caps to school and a student council member will gather those from classroom teachers. With your help and some grant funding, our goal is to purchase two benches for both areas of the playground.

The bench will help students who want to find someone to play with, to do so in a safe and friendly way!

#### **Upcoming Events**

#### February 7

PTO Meeting @ 3:15 in the cafeteria

#### February 11

Valentine's Day Parties

\*\*Fundraiser orders due

#### February 21

NO SCHOOL-Presidents' Day

#### **Friendly Reminders**

• Students need to bring and keep a clean water bottle at school. Water fountains will remain off for the remainder of this school year. Several filling stations are available to students to refill their own bottles. Please ask your child if they need a new one.



#### Valentine's Parties

Classroom parties will be held on FRIDAY, February 11th in the afternoon.
Classroom teachers will provide information if any items are needed. Valentine cards and prepackaged items may be passed out if directed by the classroom teacher.

\*\*Homemade, or nonlabeled food items

**cannot** be distributed due to food sensitives and allergies.

\*\*Cards, pencils, stickers, or bookmarks are great items to pass out to students.



#### **Contact Information**

Kristin Robinson Email:

robinsonk@ncp.k12.in.us

Phone:

765-569-5363

